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County of Cook and State of Illinois

COLLEGE UNVEILS NEW BUILDING PLAN TO THE COMMUNITY

REPORTS

TRUMAN COLLEGE

THE CHANCELLOR

that in late July, the college held the first of several public meetings
designed to inform Truman’s neighbors about the new parking structure
and student services center that will start construction early next year; and

that the meeting was attended by representatives from the college,
including staff and faculty volunteers, members of the community, 46™
Ward Alderman Helen Shiller, the contractors, the Ilinois Capital
Development Board, and representatives from City Colleges of Chicago,
among others; and

that the presentation included an overview of the construction plan, a
animated graphic of the new building, and a question and answer session
designed to address community members® concerns; and

that the next meeting is planned for September.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne D. Watson
Chancellor

September 6, 2007




